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BISM career week has been full of opportunities
and inspiration. The week started on Thursday, as
students attended a very informative session
about the field of plastic surgery by Dr.Hadeel ...
Ashraf. She also answered many questions about 1 International Schodl
the life of medical students and the chances of
working abroad in the field of medicine.

Captain Kareem Ezzo then had a very interactive
talk with Year 10,11 and 12 students about how
fun and rewarding his job as a pilot is, it was a
very inspiring session to all attendees.

The week then continued as students started
their visits to AUC and GIU campuses, where
students learned about different career paths
and what the possibilities are for their future.

On Tuesday, we hosted TBS, our sister school
students. Mr. Loaii Zuhair gave an amazing
session about the defining moments in his life.
The session motto was " work hard, play harder"
which was enlightening to many students.
Followed by this, we hosted Mr. Ramy Radwan,
who talked about how little milestones make up
your life and openly answered many of our
students' questions about media and jobs in the
media career!
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On Wednesday, university visits resumed
with Y10,11, and 12 going to Coventry and
Hertfordshire campuses in the new
capital, where students had a tour around
both campuses and attended
presentations about different career paths
provided by both universities.

Finally, on Thursday the week ended when
we hosted professors from the BUE in the
field of mechatronics and cybersecurity.
The Vice dean of computer science, Dr.
Ann herself, answered the students'
questions about those very promising
career opportunities, and positively
encouraged our very curious students to
keep exploring the new options available
for their careers
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Earthquake victims
donation initiative!

We are so grateful for the kindness,
compassion and generosity of our
community who supported us with their
immediate response in sending blankets,
baby food, clothes, torches and canned
food that we sent to earthquake victims
of Syria.

Together we were able to send 1 bus and
2 cars full of stuff to the Egyptian Red
Crescent which will send an aeroplane
full of donations to Syria on Monday.
Thanks to the volunteer staff who spent
their break time collecting everything
together.
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